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21st July 2014 

Ross Barber Esq. 
Camden Town Hall Extension 
Argyle Street 
London 
WC1H 8ND 

Dear Sir, 

Planning reference 2014/4059/P Grove Place, London NW3 UP 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the Planning Application under the 
above reference number. However, if it should go ahead the following should be taken 
into consideration:- 

1. It would have to be constructed in a sympathetic architectural style to the 
adjacent areas in Hampstead 

2. Ensure that the lighting is not too bright 
3. Hampstead is a very quiet place so no increase in noise levels should be allowed 

particularly as my bedrooms overlook the area in question 
4. No sports equipment, baligames or any activity that interferes with the quiet 

enjoym t of my garden should be permitted 

Yours faith 

J. P. Norton 


